12 August 2010              
Our Ref: DA10/172

Panel Secretariat

JRPP


GPO Box 3415 

SYDNEY NSW 2001
Dear Panel Secretariat,
1-5 LITTLE STREET, LANE COVE


Please be advised that the development application for the redevelopment of the abovementioned land has been withdrawn.

Accordingly we vacate the panel meeting date December 2010.

Your office has also been notified be email of the withdrawal of the application.

The Council contact is Council’s Manager Development Assessment Peter Thomas, who can be contacted on 99113527.

Yours faithfully
Peter Thomas
Manager Development Assessment

